GUIDING PRINCIPLES

Through Special Act 10-5, the Commission was directed to examine the funding provided to nonprofit providers of health and human services under purchase of service contracts. Five (5) specific areas were directed for examination in the Special Act. The consideration of additional items was left to the Commission’s discretion. 

Then Governor-Elect Malloy issued a call for a review of the existing service provision network with the goal of maximizing services, while lowering the cost to taxpayers. 

In its deliberation, findings and recommendation the various working subcommittees and the full commission relied upon a set of “Guiding Principles” to shape the report. Those principles were: 


· That the work of the Commission strengthen the public/private partnerships in the delivery of health and human services; 

· That quality and effectiveness of service is predicated upon a viable and sustainable nonprofit sector; 

· That program or funding changes result in maintained or overall improved client outcomes; 

· That the pursuit of efficiency and streamlining processes is a mutual goal of both purchasers and service providers; 

· That commission recommendations and future program design be supported by reliable data and analysis; and 

· That services need to be client and community focused and based on current best practice models. 

It was the desire of the Commission that by adhering to these quality principles in adopting its work and final report, that the Commission will contribute to the development of a model system of care for Connecticut’s citizens in need.
